Jane Rasely

From: Jerry Clark <jerryqc41@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 2:49 PM
To: PCD

Subject: Assistance Dogs Northwest

We just wanted to give you a note on our total support for their campus for assistance dogs on Bainbridge Island. This
group brings a needed service to our area. We have personal experience as they have supplied our daughter with a dog
named Ranger. The availability of local service for people in need is something this area needs. We feel they will have a
positive impact on the lives of many area residents. This campus would have a minimal impact as they only train a
limited number of dogs at any on time.

Please accept our complete support for this group and it's campus.
Sincerely Yours,
Jerry and Susan Clark

450 Kaleetan PI
Bainbridge Island. WA 98110



